
ONGIA
MEMBER’S
FUNDING
REQUEST
FOR
TRAINING

Members who apply for funding
assistance must address the following:

 How this educational opportunity fits
within the ONGIA’s objectives

 How this educational opportunity furthers
your skills and knowledge in an area related
your current role and how that relates to
organized crime groups

 The lack of funding from your organization
to provide/subsidize this training and the
reason for said refusal

 Letter from the applicant’s employer confirming
that this training falls within the applicant’s
employment responsibilities (if possible)

 The availability of similar training locally

 The exact cost of the training opportunity,
including conference costs, meal costs,
boarding costs and travel costs (flight,
parking, mileage, rental cars, and the like)

 Detailed explanation of the efforts made
to keep the costs as low as possible

 Detailed follow up report will be require
to the ONGIA board upon completion
of the training opportunity

ONGIA has set aside a limited amount
of funding to support the training and 
development of our members.

The deadline for applying for funding is May 31, 2023. 
You can send all applications to b.konkle@ongia.org

ONGIA is proud to offer its 
members the opportunity to 
apply to ONGIA for funding 
(in part or in full) for training 
that will help each member
with their professional duties.


